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Newsletter No 451                                                                                            4th May 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Show 
The children are working hard to learn their parts for the show performances. It is very 
exciting and we are all looking forward to seeing the individual pieces of each of the classes. 
As always the tickets are moving fast as we are having only 3 performances: one during the 
day and two in the evenings.  
 
To avoid disruption to the children during the show I am requesting that you do not leave 
until the final item. This will ensure that the performances run smoothly and are enjoyed by 
everyone. Please show all the children the respect that they deserve, by watching the whole 
wonderful experience. As you can imagine it is rather disheartening to be performing to 
empty chairs. Let's embrace the wonder of the moment and celebrate the occasion of 
increased self-esteem, pride, confidence and motivation.  
 
I am sure you will appreciate the work that has gone into the show and thoroughly enjoy the 
different musicals presented. 
 
The Charity Shop 
Six months since the opening of the shop in the village has gone very quickly. So far it is a 
great success and wholeheartedly supported by the villagers. This is yet another aspect of 
positive feedback about the school. We are lucky to have a very dedicated shop manager, 
Cheryl. She has got to know many for the regulars and is always busy. It would be great if 
she could have some volunteer help, during the week. The shop is open from 10am until 
4pm, Monday to Saturday. Cheryl is looking for a small band of people who can spare a 
couple of hours once a week, Monday to Friday, on a regular basis. We already have a 
volunteer on a Wednesday, but there is plenty of availability to help the rest of the week. It 
would be wonderful if you might know of someone, who has a little bit of time to spare to 
help us. If so then please let Neil Ward, Deputy Head, know and he will co-ordinate the 
response and put people in contact with Cheryl.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jan Liversage 
Head Teacher

 


